
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
  

    
 

    
     

     
  

 
    

   
   

 
 

  
    

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

April 25, 2025 

SENT VIA EMAIL 

Mark Argenbright, Director 
Public Utility Division 
Oklahoma Corporation Commission 
PUDenergy@occ.ok.gov 

SUBMISSIONS: (1) DETERMINATIONS OF NO HAZARD 
(2) DOCUMENTATION OF NO ADVERSE IMPACTS 

Pursuant to Section 160.20(C)(1) of the Oklahoma Wind Energy Development Act, 17 O.S. §§ 
1`60.11–160.22 (“the Act”), NextEra Energy Resources, Inc. hereby submits to the Oklahoma 
Corporation Commission the following documents related to the repowering of the Breckinridge 
Wind Energy Center: 

(1) Determinations of No Hazard (“DNHs”) issued by the Federal Aviation Administration 
(“FAA”) for structures: 2023-WTW-14062-OE through 2023-WTW-14068-OE; 2023-
WTW-14070-OE through 2023-WTW-14075-OE; 2023-WTW-14084-OE through 
2023-WTW-14086-OE; 2023-WTW-14088-OE through 2023-WTW-14109-OE. 

(2) Mission Compatibility Certification Letter issued by the Military Aviation and 
Installation Assurance Siting Clearinghouse for structures: 2023-WTW-14053-OE to 
2023-WTW-14109-OE. 

Please contact me with any questions regarding these submissions. Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

Nathan Keiser 
Project Director 
NextEra Energy Resources 
Nathan.Keiser@nexteraenergy.com 
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